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Our School Attendance target is 97%
Attendance for last 4 weeks is 100%

Animation and Programming Club is proving to be very
popular! One group has completed their animation project
and has moved on to programming Microbits - they have
been experimenting with them, making name badges and
creating music. Both groups decided to use their learning
from Science as the basis for their animation - one group
'grew' a plant and the other group are growing a beanstalk
and have included other elements of nature.

There will be an additional Animation club on  July
16th. 

Class 1

Animation Club

Mrs Ewen writes: In class 1 the children learn in lots
of different ways. This could be completing
directed tasks with an adult or exploring the
provision with friends or on their own. We love
seeing children engage in activities together,
developing their communication and social skills,
and applying what they have learnt! Earlier this
year we learnt about different habitats around the
world. It filled me with joy the other day to see the
children create an underwater habitat using the
resources in class, researching in books and
working together to ensure the animals had what
they needed to survive. Great work Class 1!



Singing Club is every Monday. PE club is every Wednesday. Forest School is on
alternate Fridays. The next Forest School is on Friday 12th July
There will be an additional Animation club on July 16th. 
3.7.24 Sports Day, Cake Stall and Plant Sale
4.7.24 Visit to Newcastle Central Mosque
9.7.24 Partnership Sports Day at Bellingham
19.7.24 End of term

Class 2

Diary Dates 

Mrs Johnston writes; It's been a noisy classroom
recently! We have been learning about sound in
Science. Now we know all about the anatomy of
the ear and how we hear. We took our learning
further by experimenting with pitch - we used
bottles with differing amounts of water and blew
across the top of them to produce sound then
positioned ourselves in order of lowest to highest
pitch. In Geography, we have been learning
about where our food comes from and how it is
sourced. We now know that producers get better
deals when they work with organisations such as
Fairtrade, but also recognise that not everyone
can afford to make that choice. 

Caterpillar Watch!
At the time of going to press 2 caterpillars are in their cocoons- we
have one still crawling around. The children are watching every day
and recording what they see in their Caterpillar diaries.  It is very
exciting!


